From: Steven Buchanan [steven.buchanan@ncfbins.com)

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 10:51 AM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: FW: "FINRA Regulatory notice 08-25"
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From:

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 7:39 AM
To: 'pubcom@finra.org’

Subject: "FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25"

I'am opposed to the continued focus on more and more requirements for insurance agents who are trying
to assist their clients with needed products.

It is difficult to understand the continued scrutiny of one of the few solvent businesses in a completely
dysfunctional economy. This scrutiny is even more difficult to understand when one realizes that others
in the investment industry like brokers and ““financial???" advisors are given continued freedom with
limited reporting requirements. I personally cannot even get a poor excuse for a broker to return my
calls. T would lose my securities license if I acted this way with no warning. Please let us live with the
heavy reporting requirements we already endure with the heavy burden we have been given for extreme
paperwork and focus on the Madoff and others out there that have been given a license to steal and others
who continue to take advantage of the citizens of our country with very limited suitability requirements.
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